
 

ST. FRANCIS HIGH SCHOOL 
 

Circular 32, 2024 - 25  
 

Subject: Update on Francis Habba: Postponement to January 11, 2025 
 

Dear Parents,                                                                December 13, 2024 
 

We wish to inform you that the Francis Habba, originally scheduled                                    

for December 21, 2024, has been postponed to Saturday, January 11, 2025.                

This decision was made prioritizing the safety and health of all students,                                 

as unfavourable weather conditions are expected in the coming week. 

 
Please note that the costume amount, as previously communicated, must still be           

paid by Monday. 

 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support. Let’s look forward                           

to a safe and successful event in January! Requesting your prayers!  

 
Warm regards, 
 

 

       

     Brother Sanil Tharayil 
     Principal  
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